HOWARD
UNIVERSITY

RADIATION SAFETY OFFICE
March 4, 2014

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission - Region [
Attn: Robert Gallaghar, Health Physicist

Medical Branch, Division of Nuclear Materials Safety
2100 Renaissance Blvd

King of Prussia, PA 19406

SUBJECT: LICENSE 08-03075-07 AMENDMENT REQUEST
Dear Mr. Gallaghar:

The Howard University Radiation Safety Committee is requesting an amendment to License Number 08-
03075-07 to add Olubunmi Kehinde Abayomi, M.D.’s name to the license as an authorized user for 35.400;
and Iridium 192 for uses in a High Dose Rate Remote Afterloader Unit. Please note this is a correction to the
previous letter sent on December 16, 2013 which included 35.300. At this time we are only requesting for Dr.
Abayomi’s authorization for 35.400 and Iridium 192.

Thank you for your time and consideration in this matter. Please feel free to contact me directly should you
need any additional information.

Sincerely,

ol b~

Satya R. Bose, Ph.D., DABR
Director of Radiation Safety
& Radiation Safety Officer

Ce: Wayne A. 1. Frederick, M.D., MBA
Interim President

Howard University

Sergei A. Nekhai, Ph.D.

Chair, Radiation Safety Committee
Department of Medicine, Associate Professor
Center for Sickle Cell Disease, Co-Director

Alice A. Mahan
Department Executive Officer for Radiology,
Radiation Oncology & the Cancer Center

p: (202) 806-7216
f: (202) 806-5432

2041 Georgia Avenue, NW
Suite 6000 Towers Bldg.
Washington, DC 20060




